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Treasures Report 

 
2021 On Hand Cash 

 $5,286.58 

 
 

2021/ 2022 Board Members: 

 
Mike Braunreiter – President    Marty Thyssen - Director 

Chris Dockry – Immediate Past President  Steve Motiff - Director 

Jack Nelson – Vice President    Dave O’Bright - Director 

Rick Zellner – Treasure 

Cheryl Braunreiter - Secretary 

 

         Social Event – Brat Meet and Greet         

 
The board will be hosting a free Brat Meet and Greet at May’s Bar on Saturday, November 6th 

1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. Come and meet the new board and enjoy socializing with fellow 

Associate members. This would also be a great time to check out the aeration system and 

the pump house. 

 

 

 

2021 Income Expense 

 $13,379.25  $13,060.45 
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Update on Aerator 

With the help of about a dozen volunteers, the aeration lines was successfully installed on 

Sunday, September 26, 2021.  The aeration system was fired up this past weekend 

(October 9th) and we got bubbles on all four lines.   

 

Big shout out and thank you to Jay Barta for letting us borrow his generator for the power 

until WPS installs our power. 

 

Another big shout out and thank you to Dave O’Bright for being the project leader.   

 

There is still work left to be done:   

  Blower needs to be electrified 

 Public Serv ice still needs to run the electric lines 

 Valve system needs to be re-done before lake freezes 

 Aeration boarder needs to be put up when lake freezes at least 4 inches 

 

                   On-Going work: 

 Oil change once a year 

 Need to collect oxygen levels through-out the winter months 
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Update to Membership Renewal Date 

 
The board had is first official meeting on October 2, 2021.  During the board meeting, it was 

decided and voted on that we would change the annual membership from October 1 

through September 30th to January 1 through December 31st.  To all of those that have 

already renewed you membership – THANK YOU, you will not need to renew again in 

January.  Your membership will be for the full calendar year of 2022.  

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


